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“BOOGIE KINGS IN POLLOCK, LA 
 
Hi Y'all, 
  
Tell everybody the Boogie Kings are in town. 
We'll be in Pollock, Louisiana for the Dogwood Festival, 
And we're ready to get down. 
  
Where:  Pollock, Louisiana at LaCroix Park (located next to                      
              Ward & Ballpark on Highway 8) 
  
When:  Friday, April 4th 
  
Time:  7:00 PM to 10:00 PM 
  
Let the good times roll. 
  
This is their annual Grant Parrish Festival.  I hope you will be there to help 
them celebrate. 
  
Don’t forget, you can buy Boogie King merchandise from Rene’.  Her web site 
is:  www.boogiekings.com  or you can call her at 337-258-3834. 
 
Thanks again, 
 
Doug Ardoin   www.boogiekings.net    
 
281-480-2929 
 
 


